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17 November  2020 

 

Dear Parents and Whānau 

 

This letter is to inform you that I have surgery scheduled for Thursday the 26th November 2020 and hope to return to school on or 

around the 11th  December 2020. 

 

Ms Daniels will teach the class for most of my time off and Mrs O’Neill will cover on Friday’s the 4th and 11th of December.  

 

Please email Catherine directly on  ​cdaniels@kns.ac.nz​ or telephone the school on 856 5399 if you have any messages, questions or 

concerns during my absence.  

 

Thank you for all of your ongoing support during the year, it has been a real pleasure teaching Room 8 and getting to know you and 

your children.   I am very proud of each and every single student - their kindness, positivity, enthusiasm and the  persistence they 

have shown with learning challenges has been awesome!  

 

  

Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou! Thank you! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Jo Lelieveld  

Room 8 Class Teacher 
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